
The beloved INRD Santa Train traveled to the
communities in which we operate December 1-3.  As is

tradition, guests climbed aboard our vintage passengers
to visit with Santa and Mrs. Claus. While guests waited,

some up to five hours, costumed volunteers brought
cheer to the crowds with hugs, picture opportunities,

dancing and laughter.  

At each stop, coats, hats, and gloves were distributed
to children in need of warmth this winter with a

personalized fitting experience. This endeavor was
made possible by generous donations from

organizations such as yours. We cannot stress enough
the gratitude we feel for your assistance in making the

INRD Santa Train what it is today.

 Community involvement was greater than ever with
Police and Fire Departments joining in the fun.  Other

community organizations offered hot chocolate,
children’s books, and cookies to those waiting.


